
Dear Dr. Ya-Juan Ma, 

Please find enclosed a new version of our manuscript entitled “Role of oats in celiac 

disease” (no. 20999) by Isabel Comino, Mª de Lourdes Moreno, and Carolina Sousa to 

be re-considered for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

We thank the reviewers for the positive appreciation of our manuscript. We agree 

with of the comments made, and the present version of the manuscript has been changed 

in accordance with their suggestions: 

 

1. As suggested, the paper has been revised by native English-speaking scientific 

experts from Filipodia Publishing, LLC. We have attached a language editing 

certificate, which will serve to verify that the language of the manuscript has 

reached Grade A. 

2. Due to editing by native English-speaking scientific editor the number of words 

in the abstract and the core tip has increased. The abstract contains 221 words 

and the core tip contains 68. 

3. We have included an Audio with the final core tip of the manuscript. 

4. DOI and PMID numbers have been provided to the reference list and list all 

authors. 

5. The title of the manuscript has been modified according to the native English 

editor suggested. 

 

This manuscript has been seen and approved by all listed authors. We hope that this 

new version of the manuscript will be suitable for publication in World Journal of 

Gastroenterology. We thank you again for the opportunity to have a modified version of 

our manuscript reconsidered. 

 

  

Awaiting your news,  

Sincerely, 

 

Carolina Sousa 

 
 
 


